
CHATHAM STREET, RAMSGATE (PROHIBITION OF 
DRIVING) TEMPORARY ORDER 2018
To allow urgent electrical repair works to be carried out,  
Kent County Council intends to make an Order to 
temporarily prohibit through traffic on part of Chatham 
Street, Ramsgate.

A closure is planned from Monday 8 January 2018 for an 
estimated period of up to 5 days.

Chatham Street will be closed between the junction 
with A255 Park Road / Boundary Road and the entrance 
to Asda car park.

The alternative route is via A255 Park Road and High 
Street or via A255 Boundary Road and Chatham Place.

Due to the nature of these works, the road will need to 
remain closed outside the working hours.
This Order comes into force from 8 January 2018 and 
remains in force until the works have been completed, 
with a maximum duration of 6 months. 

GRAFTON ROAD, BROADSTAIRS (PROHIBITION OF 
DRIVING) TEMPORARY ORDER 2018
To allow gas mains replacement works to be carried out, 
Kent County Council intends to make an Order to 
temporarily prohibit through traffic on part of Grafton 
Road, Broadstairs.

A closure is planned from Monday 8 January 2018, with 
estimated completion by 2 February 2018.

Grafton Road will be closed between the junctions with 
Camden Road and Afghan Road.

The alternative route is via Mockett Drive, Prince Charles 
Road, Fosters Avenue and Camden Road.

Due to the nature of the works, the road will need to 
remain closed outside the working hours.

This Order comes into force from 8 January 2018 and 
remains in force until the works have been completed, 
with a maximum duration of 6 months. 

LANTHORNE ROAD, BROADSTAIRS (PROHIBITION OF 
DRIVING) TEMPORARY ORDER 2018
To allow works to be carried out to provide a new foul 
sewer connection, Kent County Council intends to make 
an Order to temporarily prohibit through traffic on part 
of Lanthorne Road, Broadstairs.

A closure is planned from Monday 8 January 2018, with 
estimated completion by 26 January 2018.

Lanthorne Road will be closed in the vicinity of the 
junction with Callis Court Road.

Access to the remainder of Lanthorne Road continues 
from an eastern direction up to where the road is 
actually closed, but there will be no through access 
during these works.

The alternative routes for through traffic are via B2052 
Stone Road, Crow Hill, Lindenthorpe Road and Callis 
Court Road or via Callis Court Road, Elmwood Avenue, 
B2052 North Foreland Hill and North Foreland Avenue.

Due to the nature of the works, the road will need to 
remain closed outside the working hours. 

Roger Wilkin 
Director of Highways & Transportation 
Kent County Council 
Invicta House 
County Hall, 
Maidstone 
Kent ME14 1XQ                Dated 22nd December 2017

Kent County Council, acting in exercise of its powers 
under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, makes or 
intends to make the following Orders.
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